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Reading Guarantee 
 

St Ann’s primary School has signed up for the launch of the  

South Yorkshire Reading Guarantee. 

This means we have made a commitment to focussing our time 

on teaching our pupils to read and promoting them to read for 

pleasure.  

 

Did you know? 

Children who read for pleasure are more likely to be 

successful in school. 

 

 

At St. Ann’s, we have always invested a lot of time focussing 

on reading and we have recently purchased a successful phonic 

reading scheme which we are teaching twice daily. It focusses 

on the single sounds in the English language (phonemes) made 

by; 

 

A single letter (for example I, a),  

A pair of letters, a digraph, (for example - ch) 

Three letters, a trigraph, - (for example - igh) or  

Four letters, a quad graph, (for example – ture 

 

 
 

HAVE YOU 

DOWNLOADED 

PARENT HUB ONTO 

YOUR PHONE OR 

DEVICE? 

 

2/3 PARENTS HAVE 

DONE THIS AT  

ST. ANN’S. 
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Dates for your Diaries or Calendars 
INSET DAY – school closed Friday 22nd October 2021 –  

Children will return to school on Monday 1st November 

 

Anti-bullying Week – week commencing 15th November –  

A national promotion of the message of Anti-bullying in schools and society. 

 

Parents’ Evening – week commencing 29th November –  

Discuss your child’s start to this new academic year and their progress with their class teacher 

and support staff. 

 

School Times 

The school day starts at 8:45am 

 
We have too many children arriving after this time which is not acceptable for a 

number of reasons; 
1. The lost learning time – coming late severely affects your child’s learning – even 10 

minutes a day adds up to 50 minutes a week which is a whole lesson behind their classmates. 

2. The effect on their self-esteem – when your child enters a classroom late, all of their 

classmates notice this and some children can feel very anxious, worried or embarrassed at 

this time.  

3. The effect on other school protocols – it affects the teachers’ teaching, the cooks’ 

orders for lunches as well as the staff at the main entrance.  

4. Being late is not a good trait or characteristic - Would you turn up to work late 

regularly? Questions about attendance and punctuality are always asked in a job application 

– so please do not a poor routine for your child. 

 

 On Monday we will be closing all of the three school gates at 8:45am 

If you arrive after this time – this means that your child is late! 

They will be recorded as late in the register and you will need to walk round to the  

St. Leonard’s Road entrance. 
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